-‘ - € Jgtkinson @\c(ﬂQCJ?foPer+y.Qom-Qoﬂ

PO Box 143
Bathurst NSW 2795
T: 02 6332 8214
F: 02 6332 8217
e gt g E: gnb@lpi.nsw.gov.au
B : www.gnb.nsw.gov.au

- NAMES BOARD
OF NEW SOUTH WALES

ry And
08 FEB 2U \ Yoiir Reference: ECM 7493044
Our Relerence:
Contact Officer: Rhet Humphrys
Telephone No: 02 6332 8363

Email: GNB@Ipi.nsw.gov.au

SENRITH CITY ©

The General Manager
Penrith City Council
PO Box 60
PENRITH NSW 2751

ATTENTION: Cindye Russell (9 QJ\S

( - C_OKC*

Dear Cindye

ROADS ACT 1993, ROADS (GENERAL) REGULATION 2008
SECTION 162 - NAMING OF PUBLIC ROADS

I refer to your letter dated 18 January 2017 which proposed the following road names in the
suburb of Caddens:

On behalf of the Surveyor General (SG) the names have been reviewed under the
Geographical Names Board’s NSW Addressing User Manual and the following objections
( have been raised:

WOODLET TERRACE - objection is raised under Principle 6.7.4 Unigueness, Duplication
of the NSW Addressing User Manual. There is a WOODLAND AVENUE located in Oxley
Park.

HAMLIN STREET - objection is raised under Principle 6.7.4 Unigueness, Duplication of
the NSW Addressing User Manual. There is a HANLON STREET located in Cranebrook.

PYRUS LANE - objection is raised under Principle 6.7.4 Uniqueness, Duplication of the
NSW Addressing User Manual. There is a PYRAMUS PLACE located in St Clair.

Should you wish to proceed with adoption of the names to which objections have been raised,
then Council should write to the Secretary of the Geographical Names Board, NSW
Spatial Services, Bathurst, PO Box 143, NSW 2795 setting out reasons why the name is
valid. The matter will then be put to the Board who may choose to overturn the objection.
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/ Dear Cindye

1 ROADS ACT 1993, ROADS (GENERAL) REGULATION 2008
! SECTION 162 - NAMING OF PUBLIC ROADS

I refer to your letter dated 3 March 2017 which proposed the following public road names:

AVIUM CIRCUIT TO BE CHANGED O-
HARTLAND ROAD TO BE CHANGED TOH}

On behalf of the Surveyor General (SG) the names have been reviewed under the
' Geographical Names Board’s NSW Addressing User Manual and there is no objection to
their use.

o -
Kind Regards, QCL (} é@f"

Rhet Humphrys
Statutory Officer
Geographical Names Board of NSW

14 March 2017
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